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AASP National Offers Free Webinar 
 
The Alliance of Automotive Service Providers (AASP) is offering a free webinar, “How to Save a Problem 
Employee,” on December 6, from 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. CST.  The members-only webinar will be led by instructor 
Rick White of 180BIZ. 
 
A recent CNN article stated that even with a loss of 33,000 jobs as a result of the recent hurricanes, the jobless 
rate is at 4.2%, the lowest it has been since December of 2000. This is considered by economists to be FULL 
employment.  Finding a job is easier now than it's been in years according to CNN.  Job openings are at a 
record high - shops need to adopt new strategies to keep the employees they have.   
 
This webinar will touch on the current conditions, but focus on turning lackluster problem employees into 
productive members of a high-performance team. 
 
For more information or to register, visit http://bit.ly/AASP180BIZ or contact the AASP-MN office at 612-623-
1110. 

 
## 

 
The Alliance of Automotive Service Providers is a coalition of state/regional associations which serve over 8,000 
members of the automotive service industry.  In a spirit of mutual cooperation and support, Alliance 
participants are committed to sharing information, knowledge and other resources for the benefit of the 
members they serve. 
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